
THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY

July 22, 1966

HIS WORSHIP THE REEVE
AND MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL

Gentleman:
REPORT OF THE CENTENNIAL COMMITTEE

O ffic ia l Dress

It  is increasingly obvious that members of the Centennial Committee 
w ill attena many public events between now and September, 1967, in a 
representaTive capacity. Three or four such occasions have already 
passed by and -  as the celebration events progress, these w ill Increase.

It  was noticeable on an occasion such as the arrival of the train 
Dunrobin to Burnaby that the Committee's representatives would have 
been more immediately recognizable as Centennial representatives if 
the available Provincial Centennial uniform hod been worn. Sim ilarly, 
when Mr. Patey, the Co-Ordinator, interviews people, or is  interviewed 
in turn, it  is  fe lt  that ho should wear the Centennial blazer.

Your Committee has given considerable thought to th is  matter and very 
strongly recommends that each member of the Committee, including Mr. 
Patey and his Secretary, should bo provided with the o ffic ia l blazer and 
slacks or sk irt. It  is  expected that members of the Committee will 
bo f i l l in g  speaking engagements and that th is  uniformity would enhance 
the Committee's appearance on a ll occasions and would befit the dignity 
of the Centennial.

The blazers are wine coloured with the o ff ic ia l Centennial emblem on 
the breast pocket; the slacks and sk irt s  are black. Each member of 
Burnaby's Centennial Committee would be further identified by a • 
"Burnabeo".

The uniforms have the o ffic ia l sanction of tho 8. C. Centennial Committee 
and The Provincial o f f ic ia ls  always wear them. Many other local 
community committees are sim ilarly  attired, according to the suppliers.

The cost for each ensemble is  $52.50 (including tax) and the total 
expenditure would be $630.00.

Respectfully submitted.

John H. Shaw 
Secretary,
BURNABY CENTENNIAL COMMITTEE

AH: me
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It is increasingly obvious that members of the Centennial Committee 
will attenc many public events between now and September, 1967, in a 
representaTive capacity. Three or tour such occasions have already 
passed by and - as the celeb,ation events progress, these will Increase. 

It was noticeable on an occasion such as the arrival of the train 
Dunrobin to Burnaby that the Committee's representatives would have 
been r.ore Immediately recognizable as Centennial representatives it 
the avai la~le Provincial Cont.:mnial uniform had been worn. Simi Jarly, 
when Mr. Patey, the Co-Ordinator, interviews people, or is interviewed 
in turn, it Is felt that ho should wear the Centennial blazer. 

Your Committee has given considerable thought to this matter and very 
strongly recomrr,ends thcit oach member of i"he Committee, including Mr. 
Patey and his Secretary, should be provided with the official blazer and 
slacks or skirt. It is expected that members of the Corr.mittee will 
bo fit ling speaking engagements and that this unltorrnl-ry would enhance 
the Committee's appearance on all occasions and would befit the dignity 
of the Centennial. 

The blazers are ,ilne ·coloured with the official Centennial emblem on 
the breast pocket; the slacks and skl,ts are black. Each member of 
Burnaby's Centennial Cor.,nlttee v,ould bt:1 further Identified by a · 
11 8urnabeG 11
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The uniforms have the official sanction of tho 8. C. Centennial Committee 
and The Provincial officials always wea, them. Many other local 
cor..munity co~T.ittees are similarly attired, according to the suppliers. 

The cost for each ensemble is £52.50 (Including tax) and the total 
expenditure would be $630.00. 

AH:mc 

Respectfully submitted, 

John H. Shaw 
Secrei'ary, 
BURNABY CENTENNIAL COIV,\IITTEE 

130 

·-


